

Subject: RE: Regional: Supporting Capacity Building for the Elaboration of national reports and country profiles by African Parties to the UNCCD

06/29/2004 04:24 PM

June, 29 2004

Mr. Len Good CEO and Chairman Global Environment Facility Washington

Dear Mr. Good,

In our constituency, comprised also by Ecuador and Brasil, we are trying to put together a document to feed the discussions of the seminar to be held in Washington next September, regarding the issue of resource allocation for the GEF.

Since we had to consult many experts, it will be impossible for us to have the document ready by tomorrow. In this regard, we would like to kindly ask if it is possible to send the document at a latter date, but no later than July 12, 2004. I hope this request can be accommodated.

Regards,

Andrea Albán Council Member Colombia

To: <Secretariat@Thegef.Org>

cc: <Oaguirre@Minambiente.Gov.Co> <Ajrodriguez@Minambiente.Gov.Co>